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Alberta Health Services (AHS) wants to 
hear from families about routine childhood 
immunization. If you are the parent or 
guardian of a child or children between the 
ages of newborn and 15, please respond to 
the short survey found through this QR code. 

We look forward to receiving your survey submission before 
Dec. 31, 2022.

Results are confidential and will be used to ensure Albertans have the 
information needed to support this important decision.
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